
2022-2023 ONA Nominees 

President 

 

Billy Ray Thomas  

I have been a resident of Oakridge since 1986. I am retired after serving 36 
years as a weapon systems acquisition professional with the United States 
Department of Defense. I am currently serving as ONA District 2 Director. 

Contact: 214-734-1017; billyraythomas64@icloud.com 

Vice President 

 

Vickie Litton  

When I originally moved to Oakridge in 1997, I was renting from people who 
had been residents of Oakridge for many years. I felt that it was important to 
be a member of the ONA even as a renter. Once I was a homeowner, I 
continued the membership. I am a corporate paralegal who retired in 2020. 
Retirement was not my cup of tea. So, I am now doing contract work 
specifically with Highgate Hotels. My husband, Lee, and I have been married 
for thirty years and have two daughters and six grandchildren. Both of us grew 
up in Garland. We love Oakridge and our neighbors and are thankful that our 
Lord lead us here.  

Contact: 972-762-2805; vickie.litton@outlook.com 

Secretary 

Sharon Parrish, Incumbent 

Treasurer 

 

Veronica Brown-Corbin  
My husband Tom and have been homeowners and residents of Oakridge since 
March of 1989. I am a retired national bank examiner and college professor. I 
am currently a consultant specializing in federal consumer laws and 
regulations. My dog’s name is Leo and the cat’s name is Goggles.  

Contact: 214-642-4815; vbcorbin@hotmail.com 

 



District 2 Co-Directors 

 

Sallie & Jack Lang 

Sallie and I have lived in Oakridge for over 20 years. I was an officer in ONA 
several years ago. We have three children and five grandchildren. Our two 
sons, John & David, live in the area. Our daughter Beth lives in Michigan 
with her family. Sallie is an active realtor and I’ve retired after spending 
nearly 50 years in the IT field. And no, I’m not familiar with an ABACAS. We 
actively support the American Legion and the Texas Elks. 

Contact: Sallie; 214-708-2870; lan392@aol.com 
Contact: Jack; 214-395-8596; jelang59@yahoo.com 

District 4 Co-Directors 

 

Jackie Jones  
Classic car enthusiast. My wife Cheryl and I have been residents of 
Oakridge since 1989. 

Contact: 972-897-5133; jonesjcj@verizon.net  

 

Oliver Harter  
My wife Vickie and I have been residents of Oakridge since 2009. I am 
retired after serving 30 years as an auditor/analyst with the U.S. 
Government Accountability Office (GAO) and five years in the U.S. Army. 

Contact: 214-663-8862; oliverharter@yahoo.com 

District 6 Director 

 

Ruba Qewar  

I moved with my husband Walaa Shehata to the beautiful and peaceful 
Oakridge Neighborhood in December 2021. I feel right at home and 
everyone here is kind and nice and I love the diversity of the community. I 
am an Interactive 3D Modeler/Animator/Developer contractor with the 
U.S. Army. I am also the founder of "American Islamic Diversity (AID)", a 
Nonprofit organization for society development by helping to furnish the 
homes and cover the physical and emotional needs of the newcomer 
refugees and less fortunate. We also help in getting the right vocational 
training and jobs to better the income and have sustainable living. All the 
donations come to us goes 100% towards the projects. My slogan: "Don't 
Give Me a Fish but Teach me How to Fish!" I don't have any kids, but I 
have a mischievous goofy cat named "Halloumi" meaning White Cheese.  

Contact: 972-207-1911; ruba_qewar@yahoo.com 
 


